
 

 

July 28, 2022 

 

From:  Joel Kopylec 
Manager, C&I Programs 
AVANGRID 
60 Marsh Hill Road 
Orange, CT 06477 

 

 
To: Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP) 

& Energy Efficiency Board (EEB) 
 
Re:  Resignation of board seat 
 
Respected colleagues, 
 
This letter is to inform DEEP and the EEB of my intent to vacate my seat on the Energy Efficiency Board 
effective Friday, August 12, 2022.  
 
I have represented Southern Connecticut Gas Company for over two and a half years on the Board and 
have learned an incredible amount, leaving a better person and professional, with a healthier respect 
for our work, mission, and environment. 
 
I wish all stakeholders the best in the very noble undertaking of conservation & load management and 
look forward to hearing of continued success towards our shared goals. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Joel M. Kopylec 
 
 
 
 
 


